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Copeland area Planning Department, Cumberland Council

For the attention of Nick Hayhurst

Date: 10 June 2024
Your reference: 4/24/2170/DOC

Dear Nick Hayhurst

CONSULTATION ON PLANNING APPLICATION

Appn: 4/24/2170/DOC
Site Address: 54 VALLEY PARK, WHITEHAVEN
Proposal: DISCHARGE OF CONDITION 3 OF PLANNING APPLICATION

4/22/2486/0F1

Thank you for your consultation on the above Planning Application.
Cumberland Council as the Local Highway Authority (LHA) and Lead Local Flood
Authority (LLFA) can confirm as follows:

The proposal to  discharge the surface water to ground via infiltration is welcomed in
principle.  This is top of the hierarchy of drainage destinations in accordance with the
NPPF

To check the infiltration rate is suitable, we need to know the dimensions of the holes used
in the two percolation tests.

Yours sincerely

June Farquharson
Assistant Development Management Officer


